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At Rosemont Elementary School we are COMMITTED to building a community of lifelong learners. Together, we will-

· foster positive RELATIONSHIPS with students, staff, and families;
· deliver RIGOROUS instruction; and
· achieve RESULTS for our students

We had a great first semester of school at Rosemont Elementary! Our staff is working hard to create rigorous learning opportunities for students. Ms. Simon and I have visited many classrooms and it is evident that everyone is working hard to achieve results for our students. 
           
In addition to providing a strong academic focus, we are working very hard to make our school a safe, caring environment for both our students and staff.  Our staff is committed to fostering positive relationships with students and you can support our efforts by reminding children to be Respectful, Responsible and Ready to Learn. 

Staying in Touch with MCPS
Winter weather is coming soon. MCPS offers numerous ways for parents to learn about school closures, delayed openings, and early dismissals due to inclement weather. Sign up for AlertMCPS and receive text messages or e-mails from MCPS during weather-related emergencies and other major events that impact school system operations. Parents can also sign up to receive alerts specific to their child’s school by visiting www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/emergency/alertmcps.aspx.

 

